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The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @ 7:00 
 

Present: Supervisor Gold; Clerk Horacek; Treasurer Holmes.  
    Absent: Chairmen Sigourney; Supervisor Horacek 
  
No motion was made accept the minutes as read do there was no quorum because to the absence of two 
members. 
 
Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:   

 Checking:  $1,695.28 
         1st Savings: $1,858.27 
         2nd Equipment Savings: $7,382.16 
         Fire Equipment Savings: $932.82 

            Tax Collection Saving: $100.02 
ARPA Account: $6,768.86 

  Lee Holmes Donation: $132,098.63 
 

No motion was made accept the treasurers report do there was no quorum because to the absence of 
two members. 

 
Correspondence:  
 

Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $82, 654.44, plus the visa and dump bills. 
No motion was made accept the voucher list do there was no quorum because to the absence of two members. 

 

Highway: 

Terry:  Mowed town roads for 10 days and worked at the dump. 

Wayne: Replaced culvert markers, graded and de-weeded 6th Ave, cut up tree and cut grass at 
the town hall. Remove grass off gravel roads. 

 
Fire District: The meeting was August 3rd. They received a $1400 We Energy grant. They are working on 
more grants. The new inspector will be starting soon. They replaced tires on 3 trucks for $8700. They will 
wait a couple more years to replace the brush truck. Supervisor Gold asked if the 2% fire dues had been 
paid. Clerk Horacek stated she thought they would come in the end of the month. Treasurer stated that 
they did come in. The amount was $2,218.19. The clerk will make that check out next month. 
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Old Business: Supervisor Gold stated that Wayne went and picked up the walk behind weed eater from 
K&M Sales in Hancock. The sprayer still needs to be ordered. 
 
The guys that will be doing the painting will be back in the area at that time Supervisor Gold plans to talk 
to him about painting the Overhead door and the front door. Supervisor Gold asked how the Emergency 
Plan was coming along. Treasurer Holmes stated that she had emailed Jane at the county. She plans to 
email her again. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business: NONE 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Announcements: Next monthly meeting: September 12, 2022 @7:00PM 
 
No motion was made to adjourn the meeting do there was no quorum because to the absence of two 
members 
 

 

 

 

Terri L. Horacek 
              Town of Colburn, Clerk 
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